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We, as Oregonians, must do all we can to protect our water supplies to ensure 

sustainable, safe, and fair clean water for all inhabitants of this state. Inhabitants 

include the native flora and fauna. Therefore there should not be any loophole that 

allows water right transfers that negatively impact flora and fauna “or contribute to 

water quality impairment in water limited streams.”  

 

There is only a finite supply of fresh, clean water. I implore the community members 

to oppose this bill.  

 

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration of this request. Thank you too 

for committing to the representation of all Oregonians. We are so fortunate to live 

here.  

Cathryn Davenport  


